

## Second AIM Term

This term we have the honor of serving in a new and different way.

While the Thompsons are on deputation, we are holding down their fort and working on smaller projects. We also are visiting more churches, meeting pastors and leadership at various congresos and Bible Institute events.

With only nine weeks left of this term, we endeavor to treasure every moment and opportunity the Lord has allowed us.



**CENTRAL BIBLE SCHOOL** 



COBAN



**HUEHUETENANGO** 





PASTORS MARIO & JULIO



CENTRAL INSTITUTO BÍBLICO 1ST YR. STUDENTS



TOTONICAPAN

## December and January were busy with:

- Helping at the Bible School in Guatemala City.
- General maintenance of interior painting.
- Preaching services at various churches around the country.
- Attending 3 Bible school graduations.
- Furthering language studies.



SANTA ELENA BARILLAS



FIREWORKS AT H.O.M.E
INTERNATIONAL ORPHANAGE

We are thankful for the Lord allowing us to serve in Guatemala. Thank you for your prayers and support.

Nathan and Melody Harvey